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I know we want to be green in Oregon.  But we also have a housing crisis and a cost 

of living crisis.  We are seeing net out-migration and our state needs to reverse this 

trend.  Can we please focus on helping our people rather than forcing higher costs on 

all goods to our consumers just to make a .001% effect on global emissions?  This is 

just not something that should be priortized right now and is so disruptive to the 

commercial contracting and trucking industry that it really should not happen at all.   


